Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Andrea McDonald Marboe <andrea.marboe@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 7:15 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Kaisersatt, Mark (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 298 Oneida

Greetings Marcia, Rebecca, Mai and Mark --

| had hoped to be at the hearing this morning to address the assessment of 298 Oneida for excessive use of city
services. I'm up in Alexandria on business which has gone longer than | expected and unable to return in time for the
hearing.

Perhaps there is no recourse at this point as I'm not able to be there in person, but | am connecting you (Marcia?) on this
email with Mark Kaisersatt at the City Inspector's office. | talked with Mark on August 21 when | got the hearing notice
because | was surprised, thinking we'd taken care of everything months before. Mark assured me that to his knowledge
we had resolved the issues for which I’d received a first notice (March 7) and then a correction notice (April 10), on
March 15 and June 4, respectively. He offered himself as a reference and to be available should anyone wish to contact
him about it. His phone number is 651-266-1908.

| am sorry to miss this morning's hearing. | understand if this leaves me with an assessment to pay the City. Please
advise and | will respond accordingly.

Kind Regards --
Andrea
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